
Dear customers,

Our company is committed to an approach to protecting the environment against

the loss of plastic materials linked to activities in the plastic industry sector.

In France and around the world, environmental associations and the plastics industry are

taking part in the O.C.S (Operation Clean Sweep) initiative. 

Do you know Operation Clean Sweep ?

It is an international program designed to help prevent the loss of plastics and keep

them out of the marine and underground environment. Each player in the plastics sector

has a role to play, producers, transporters, operators, processors. 

(source : https://opcleansweep.eu )

As players in the sector, through our washing station activity, we are committed to: 

•  Raise  awareness  among  all  our  employees  about  the  loss  of  plastic

materials. 

• Work on methods and means to put in place in the event of an uncontrolled

spill. 

•  Raise  awareness  among  customers  through  this  email  and  the

questionnaire, so that they can work together to protect the environment.

As a partner in the sector, we ask you to take into account our commitment, in order

to avoid the loss of plastic materials.

We thank you for the importance given to our environmental protection proposal.

Best regards,

Ecurie 18/07/2025
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